
Donald L. Parker II 
Harry S. Hurst, Jr. 
Ronald S. Burnett, Jr. 

Parker Hurst & Burnett PLC 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

3000 Browns Lane, Jonesboro, Arkansas 72401 
Telephone: ( 870) 268-7600  ■ Telefacsimile ( 870) 268-7607  

Writers Telephone: (870) 268-7601 
Email: dparker@phbfirm.com  

February 18, 2015 

Website: 
www.Dhbfirm.com  

Mr. James Dunivan 
Nettleton Superintendent 
3300 One Place 
Jonesboro, AR 72404 

Re: Rezoning Request for Property on Colony Drive, Jonesboro, Arkansas 

Dear Mr. Dunivan: 

This firm represents Mr. Duyen Tran. Mr. Tran has filed an application to rezone 7.26 acres 
located on Colony Drive from R-1 to RM-6, and if approved, plans to construct ten buildings with 
four apartment units per building. A copy of the application with attachments is enclosed. We 
understand that this property is located within the boundaries of the Nettleton School District and the 
Jonesboro City Planning Department has advised that we are required to notify you on behalf of the 
Nettleton School Board of this pending rezoning application. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you. 

With best regards, I am 

Very truly yours, 

PARKER HURST & BURNETT PLC 

Donald L. Parker II 
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